
PEACE INVITATION. 

Fellow Rotarians, we are taking a global Rotary PEACE message to the moon. Join US. 

In mid 2025, a SpaceX Falcon Heavy rocket will lift off from Cape Canaveral, FL, USA carrying 
the Griffin Moon Lander and we will have a computer chip on board and your digitized club 
picture can be a part of it. 

To participate, send a photo of your club to PicturesOnTheMoon@gmail.com.  
Closing date for this Space flight is December 30th, 2024. 

It will take only a couple of minutes but the memory will last a lifetime, your picture will be on 
the moon forever and our messages from around the world calling for PEACE, will speak 
volumes. 

There is no cost to your club to participate. 

Your club is one of 1000 clubs from countries all over the world initially being invited, but 
participation is not limited. 
Please share this message with other Rotary Clubs in your area. 

Photos must be downloaded to our email address PicturesOnTheMoon@gmail.com  by no later 
than December 30th, 2024, to comply with NASA requirements for all items to be included in the 
Griffin Moon Lander. 

Please visit our website: www.YourClubOnTheMoon.com now for more details and updates on 
launch information. 

Regards 

DG Sony LaBosco 
District Governor Rotary District 6980 

David Winslow 
President, Rotary Club of Dr. Phillips (Orlando) 

Contact: 1-352-205-6194 
Email: YourClubOnTheMoon@gmail.com  
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